

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: School-aged Flu Immunisation – Haringey 2025

The Haringey School Vaccination Team will be visiting your child's school during **Autumn/Winter 2025** to offer the nasal flu vaccine (with an option for a porcine-free injection) to Reception – Year 11 students (up to Y14 in SEND schools).

Please complete the **online e-consent form** to indicate whether you wish your child to receive the flu vaccination **or not**. This can be done by clicking the link below:

https://ncl.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2025/haringey

Even if you do not wish for your child to have the vaccine, please complete the form as a decline, so we can update your child's health record accordingly.

For further information, please refer to the **attached e-consent letter**. If you have any questions, contact us at harringey@v-uk.co.uk

Additional Resources:

- NHS Children's flu vaccine: https://www.nhs.uk/vaccinations/child-flu-vaccine/
- Official NHS Leaflet: Protecting Your Child Against Flu Primary School Version (PDF)
- Official NHS Leaflet Secondary School Version: <u>Protect Yourself Against Flu Secondary School</u>
- Vaccination UK website: www.schoolvaccination.uk
- Video guidance in multiple languages: https://www.youtube.com/@vaccinationuk

Kind regards, Vaccination UK – Haringey Providers for the NHS



Clockwise | 50 Station Road | N22 7DE

(+44) 0208 017 7925

www.schoolvaccination.uk